
From: Smith, Austin <AustinSmith@gov.sc.gov>
To: Gillum, Amber <Amber.Gillum@dss.sc.gov>
CC: Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 11/6/2015 4:17:13 PM
Subject: Social Worker

Amber,
 
Can y’all call Tonya Rodriguez-Hodges at 803-673-6376.  She is a social worker in the area who has 3 elderly families 
she was going to bring in for DSNAP.  I told her that it was winding up in Richland, but someone from DSS may be able 
to assist her in troubleshooting that problem.  Also, she will be volunteering for DSNAP in Florence.
 
Thanks,
 
Austin
 
Austin M. Smith
Deputy Chief of Staff - Cabinet
Governor Nikki Haley
803.734.5156
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